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SERVING IN SAN QUINTÍN, BAJA CALIFORNIA

Friends,
Happy new year! We are eager to
see what God has in store.

It has been a privilege to become
part of Iglesias del Oeste and see
our own vision expanding under
theirs. Our heart is to see the
pastors and leaders of our
community walk in the fullness of
what God called them to, even as
we learn to do the same! 

In 2023, we look forward to walking
out this purpose through
continued relationship, pastoral
care, marriage workshops,
conferences, service projects,
evangelism, teams, and more. We
also continue to invest in our own
growth as we serve by working
through a Master's in Biblical
Leadership. 

Our family is especially excited for
the arrival of baby boy this spring! 

God has been good, and we know
that there are great things in store
for this year. We want you to be a
part of it! Thank you so much,
friends, for your love and support.

OUR MISSION
caring for and equipping local pastors & leaders to
walk in healthy leadership, live in unity, and advance
the Gospel.

SERVING WITH IGLESIAS DEL OESTE
Iglesias del Oeste is an organization dedicated to
advancing the Gospel through equipping healthy
leaders who form healthy churches to transform
communities, nations, and the world. 

Get to know more about Iglesias del Oeste! 
www.iglesiasdeloeste.com

the Molinas

www.facebook.com/iglesiasdeloeste

STAY CONNECTED
Follow our Facebook page for regular updates! 

www.facebook.com/molinasinmexico
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RECENT HIGHLIGHTS

Pastor Projects

Graduation

Preaching & Teaching

LEFT - Arturo has used his skills and
willing hands to help a number of
pastors complete personal projects.
Here he helped Pastor Juan build a
room for his mother-in-law. 

RIGHT - A new area we are growing in
has been preaching and teaching as
a way to support the pastors while
they are away at other missions or
taking a needed time of rest. It has
been a joy for both of us to speak in
churches and other events. 

LEFT - A few years ago, we began to
invest in our growth as people and as
leaders, and it was life changing. In
December we both graduated from
Seminario del Oeste, a Christ-centered,
fully accredited, accessible leadership
program of Iglesias del Oeste that now
we're privileged to offer to others.

RIGHT - We take any opportunity to
bring pastors together in fellowship.
Arturo spent a week building cabins
with a group of local pastor friends.

CONTACT US
www.facebook.com/molinasinmexico
heathermcmaster.molina@outlook.com
(011-521) 616-109-9719

JOIN US
We invite you to be a part of seeing San Quintín
transformed by the Gospel as healthy leaders
rise up. Some ways that you can join us: 

FINANCIAL SUPPORT FOR MOLINAS - We're so
grateful to receive a salary! But we aim to raise
an additional $500/month to help us cover
some regular expenses of our growing family.

FINANCIAL SUPPORT FOR MINISTRY - Our goal is
to raise $5,000 by April to jumpstart our 2023
ministry budget and provide for some of our key
focuses this year. 

protection & health for our baby
wisdom and vision for this year of ministry 
provision for ministry in San Quintin
continued covering for our leadership of
Iglesias del Oeste

PRAYER & SPIRITUAL SUPPORT - Your prayers
and words of encouragement are so
valuable to us! We hope to form a team of
people committed to keep us in their prayers.

You can pray for: 

If you are interested in joining us in any of
these ways, we would love to hear from you! 

Unity


